
New Students Prepare for First Day at Lehigh
Valley Charter School

Executive Education Charter School in Allentown
begins classes this week.

Executive Education Academy Charter School in
Allentown starts the new school year on
September 4. 

ALLENTOWN, PA, UNITED STATES,
September 4, 2018 /EINPresswire.com/ --
Executive Education Academy Charter
School (EEACS) in Allentown, PA is preparing
to begin its 2018-2019 school year. All
students except kindergarten will start on
September 4th while kindergarten starts on
the 6th.  Students from more than a dozen
different districts across the Lehigh Valley and beyond  will be enrolled in grades K through 12.
Twelfth grade is the newest grade to be added to the Lehigh Valley charter school. 

“We are looking forward to a successful school year,” says Robert Lysek, founder and CEO of
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EEACS. “A lot of exciting changes are happening, such as
the addition of a new grade, the construction of a new
gym, and our approval for PIAA athletics.”

The Allentown charter school was founded in 2014. Since
then, it has quickly become one of the leading charter
schools in the area, lauded for its unique corporate culture
and curriculum. 

Enrollment remains open for grades K-12. Students and their families can schedule a tour of the
school and begin the charter school enrollment process by visiting https://www.ee-
schools.org/tour/.

About EEACS: Founded in 2014 by highly experienced educators and management, Executive
Education Academy Charter School,  authorized for grades K-12 by the Allentown School District,
leads the way in education by offering its 1,300 students opportunities for growth both in and
out of the classroom. EEACS combines all mandated studies with a unique student-corporate
culture. To learn more, visit https://www.ee-schools.org/.
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